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Dear Parents

Assalamu alaikom.

Children and teachers are settling back into their school
routines. The week began with a reading workshop for KS2
parents, which was very well attended and warmly received.

Our dedicated PTA has already held two pre-loved uniform sales this term — |
hope you were able to pick up a bargain!

Thank you for your continued support; it makes such a positive difference to our
school community.
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Year 6 have created their front covers for their new art
books.

Year 1were taken back into the past with Mrs Barnes,
who was a teacher at MMPS for 18 years. She brought
in her 70 year old childhood teddy and shared her old
reading book with the class. Pupils were surprised to
hear about outside toilets and only ONE tv channel!!




